
To whom it may concern

I would like to express my thoughts on the plan to knock down st Anne’s school to build a 
tower block!

I am a resident on Chalkwell park Ave i live at number 22 and have done for 6 years now 
my kids have grown up there. My eldest is in  year 7 at St Ann’s and my youngest will also 
be attending there in 5 years time, it’s a lovely school and a real credit to Enfield, my 
daughter does PE on the field, where will they do pe if it’s knocked down? They don’t have 
facilities at the upper site for kids to be outside to exercise, we also have access to the field 
after 6pm and weekends, which we won’t have if your plans go ahead, the amount of foxes 
I see on they field now is minimal compared to how many there was before the metro 
building went up, now we will see even less. Building flats will attract unwanted people to 
the area, I want to be able to sit in my garden and have peace and quiet not have building 
work noise and loud neighbours, Chalkwell is a lovely road and we want to keep it that 
way, we OPT out and do not give permission for building work to happen, we also don’t 
want the entrance right next to our house. 
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